Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 4.01 PM

To: McGrath, Cheryl

Cc: Gas Compliance -- mail --; Subsits, Joe (UTC); Woodard, Marina (UTC); Johnson, Patricia
(UTC)

Subject: RE: 2011 Public Awareness Program Inspection Report Docket No. PG-110644 Request for
extension

Cheryl,

Okay on the request for extension. PSE will submit a response no later than the close of business Friday, February 24™.

David Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

Washington Ulilities and Transportation Commission
Office: 360-664-1219

dlykken@utc.wa.gov

http://www.utc.wa.gov

From: McGrath, Cheryl [mailto:cheryl.mcgrath@pse.com]

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 3:40 PM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Gas Compliance -- mail --; Subsits, Joe (UTC)

Subject: 2011 Public Awareness Program Inspection Report Docket No. PG-110644 Request for extension

Good Afternoon Dave,

As we discussed this morning | am writing to request an extension for PSE's response to the Areas of Concern identified
in the 2011 Public Awareness Program Inspection Report. The storm event that began January 16th required direct
participation from Dorothy Bracken, who is the Manager of PSE's Public Awareness Program. Dorothy worked in the
EOC on the night-shift for over a week handling corporate communications and updates on customer outages that
impacted a large portion of PSE's service territory.  Since Dorothy's input is critical to our response regarding the AOC's
| am requesting an extension of our deadline from February 8, 2012 to February 24th, 2012.

Thank you for your consideration,

Regards,

Cheryl A. McGrath

Manager Compliance and Regulatory Audits - Gas
Phone 425-462 3207

Cell 206-604-3221

Mail stop ESTOTW



